
MRRA Club Meeting 
June 9, 2020 
 
Location: Zoom Meeting 
 
 
Discussed topics:  
  
  
 
   
  
 TRR 
  The regatta is not canceled. The board waiting to makea decision on   
  holding the regatta.    
  
 UML 
  . 
  Karen made a proposal to UML for the club to access only the boat bay. 
  Karen will reach out to Peter Murray tomorrow. We are looking to get a  
  refund depending on when we will get back into the boathouse. 
 
 Rack Holder Access 
  Rack holders are able to make arrangements to remove their boats from  
  the boathouse. Dottie can help members contact the university and Lowell  
  police if needed 
 
 New boathouse site 
  Dennis updated the club on our progress with the city of Lowell. 
  The city is looking to site our clubhouse between the falls and the DCR  
  boat ramp. We have told the city we need to be on the north bank of the  
  river to avoid the train tracks and the steep riverbank. There has been no  
  further action from the city since they are not in the office due to the covid 
  19 changes. 
  
 Club Financials 
  Like most businesses the club is losing money this year. We are looking to 
  UML refunds to help with this. One thought was to apply through the Care 
  because of our inability to provide coaches and programs. 
 
 
  
Meeting Adjourned at 7:45pm 
Submitted by Dennis McCarthy  
   
   



 
 


